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August 2021
Greetings St. Albert’s Parishioners,
If you ever start a sentence with, “The Church needs to…” then this is for you!  Archbishop Hebda is asking you to join a Synod small group at our parish this fall.  This Archdiocesan Synod Process launched in 2019 and began with prayer and listening sessions throughout the archdiocese.  From the prayer and listening sessions three focus areas were formed.  It is now time for each parish to discuss and provide feedback on the Synod focus areas.

Here is what you can expect at the Synod small group process at St. Albert’s:

· Mark your calendar to attend the six (6) small group gatherings on Sunday’s from 7-9pm at St. Albert Parish Center.  The dates are Sept 26, Oct 3, Oct 10, Oct 17, Oct 24 and Nov 7.

· Participants will gather at tables of about 8 and form a small group.

· The small group gathering is facilitated via video.  Groups simply watch a video from the archdiocese that introduces each topic and then discuss and provide feedback. 
I encourage everyone to attend and provide input and propose solutions that will help inform the next steps of the Synod process and help Archbishop Hebda chart the course for this local Church.  We are in need of many volunteers to help with the Synod small group process.  Please consider helping out and contact me if you have a desire to serve.  Thank you.

In Christ,

Fr. Joseph Zabinski

Parochial Administrator

Come to… Pray – Learn – Discuss - Respond.

